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September 19, 2022

Federal Signal (Safety & Security Systems)
Attention Johnny Carver
2645 Federal Signal Drive
University Park, IL 60484

Dear Federal Signal:

On behalf of Monee Elementary School, thank you for your gracious donation of school
supplies for our students and T-shirts for our staff members. Our staff, students, and
families continue to work hard! During these challenging times, some students need a little
extra support and resources. Thanks to your donation, students have more supplies to
assist them at school with assignments and projects and during homework. This helps to
maximize their learning experience. We appreciate your willingness and investment in our
community!  Thank you again for your support!

Sincerely,

Dr. Amos K. Vaughn
Principal


